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I write in support of HB3362 since recent studies show that tires are a major source 

of pollution to the environment - more even than exhaust from vehicles. See this 

article from The Guardian - 

https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2022/jun/03/car-tyres-produce-more-

particle-pollution-than-exhausts-tests-show . It is prudent for Oregon to pass this 

legislation to provide funds to mitigate this pollution by funding environmental projects 

that counter the ill effects of tire pollution. Likewise, it makes sense to use some of 

those funds to support transit projects that can reduce our needs, as citizens, to have 

to drive cars everywhere to conduct the basic activities of our lives. Please pass this 

legislation. 


